El Dorado County

MEMO

Development Services Department

To: Cindy Keck, Clerk of the Board

From: Greg Fuz, Director of Development Services

Subject: Reappointments to the Board of Appeals

Date: January 4, 2007

The term for the following members of the Board of Appeals expired December 31, 2006.

Robert Cox Bill Fisher Neil Moore Kathye Russell Gene Thorne

I respectfully request that the above be reappointed to the Board of Appeals.

If you have any questions, please call me at ext. 5445.

RECEIVED
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
EL DESPESSORS

2007 JAN -4 AM 10: 1